
Teresa Ricciardi 

From: Laura Magnotta <laura.magnottal7@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 9:37 PM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: "Yes," to Term Limitations 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

Dear city council members, 

Please vote YES on the local law to LIFT term limitations. Mayor Spano has provided excellent leadership throughout h s 
service to the city of Yonkers. Thank you, in advance, for your consideration in this matter. 

Thank you, 
Laura D. Scorca 
128 Colonial Parkway 
Apt 3N 
Yonkers NY 10710 
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Teresa Ricciardi i 

From: avdyl bruncaj <avdylbruncaj@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 9:25 PM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: Term limits 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

Hello 

We need to vote YES to extend term limit my name is Avdyl Bruncaj I have been a Yonkers resident for more then 25 
year 
55 Wickes Ave Yonkers 10701 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: Christian Fitch <christianfitchl@icloud.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 8:14 PM 
To: CITY CLERK 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

Dear Members of the Yonkers City Council, 

As a mother of 3, lifelong Yonkers Resident,:and nurse, lam writing to urge you to vote in favor of the Local Law'recently 
introduced by the City Council, which amends Chapter. c, Article II, ofthe Charter of the City of Yonkers entitled 
"Officers" in relation to TERM LIMITS. I urge each of you to extend term limits and allow Mayor Spano to run for one e 
more term. 

Any Council member that votes against this amendmentwill be doing a disservice to this city and we won't forget.that 
We don't want to hear that the voters OVER 20 YEARS AGO put term limits in place. Your job is to represent the:people 
of this city TODAY not the people 20 years ago. DO NOT COME KNOCKING ON`MY DOOR DURING ELECTION IF YOU 
VOTE NO ON THIS AMENDMENT. 

Mayor Mike Spano has lead this city to greatness even during tough and unprecedented times. We need hiin~#or 4 mo e 
years. 

Respectfully, 

Christian Fitch 
111 Valentine Lane 
Yonkers, NY 10705 Sent from my iPhone 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: Augustine Morales <augustine9215@gmail.com> 
Sent Tuesday, November 15, 2022 7:03 AM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: Councilmembers 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

Vote yes to long term limits. 
Augustine MoralesJR 
25 Leroy pl Yonkers, NY 
Sent from my iPhone 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Tim Philp <timothyphilp13@gmail.com> 
Monday, November 14, 2022 9:43 PM 
CITY CLERK 
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Dear Councilmembers; 

Please vote yes to extend the term of the mayor. The city is moving in the right direction and term limits is a 
thing of the past. We the voters can and will decide who we want to see as our mayor. Let's keep the city of 
Yonkers moving forward! 

Respectfully, 
Timothy Philp 
Dehaven Drive 
Yonkers, New York 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: PETER MITRAKOS <pmitrakos@aol.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 14, 202210:10 PM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject Term limits 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. I 

Dear Council members 

It would be in the City of Yonkers and residents best interest for the members to vote yes on local law to extend term 
limits. 

Thank You 

Peter Mitrakos 
Mitrakos Electric Co Inc 
80 chittenden ave 
Yonkers, NY 10707 

Cell: (914)4904490 
Fax: (914)2029120 
PMitrakos@aol.com 

Mitelec@4securemail.com 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: Richard Scorca <richardscorca917@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 9:44 PM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: Lift term limits 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

Dear counsel member's, 

Please vote yes to lift the local law term limits, mayor spano has done a great job during a few challenging years for the 
city and has really lifted the city up when it needed it. The mayor demonstrated great leadership especially during 
Covid. 

Thanks 

Richard Scorca 
128 colonial parkway 3N 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent 
To: 

Vicky Moundroukas <vmound45@yahoo.com> 
Tuesday, November 15, 202212:06 PM 
CITY CLERK 
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Good Morning 

My name is Vicky Moundroukas, I have lived at 33 Windermere Drive for the last 49 years. These last few 
years my husband & I have noticed things in Yonkers have been good. We feel supported by our city. We 
would like the wax-city council to vote for long term limits so Yonkers can keep going in a positive i 
direction. 

Thank you 
Vicky Moundroukas 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: Christophe Susini <christophe.susini@yahoo.com> 
Sent Thursday, November 17, 2022 7:20 AM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: Re: Yonkers 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

To Whom It May Concern: 

e 

i 

6 
As a resident of Yonkers my entire life. I have seen tremendous improvement with our Police Fire and D.P.W. and also9 
especially our senior Senior Citizens that there was more opportunities for the proper services they deserve for exampI e 
when there homebound or in financial difficulty. 

Sincerely Christophe Susini, 

> On Nov 15, 2022, at 12:04, Christophe Susini <christophe.susini@yahoo.com> wrote: 
> 

> Mr. Christophe Susini 
> 595 McLean Ave Yonkers Ny 10705 
> {914}584-2995 

> 

> 

> 

>To Whom It May Concern: 
> 

> I support Mayor Spanos policies and has been a Great Mayor for the past 10 years. I also as a reside of Yonkers feel 
that our children deserve the best quality education. 

> 

> Sincerely Christophe Susini, 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: Joseph Schneider <jschneider1217@me.com> 
Sent Tuesday, November 15, 2022 10:32 AM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: Term limits 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

To the Yonkers Council members my name is Joseph Schneider I live at 60 Etville Ave, Yonkers NY 10703. I'm a lifelong 
resident of Yonkers and a Homeowner who is now also raising my own family here. I'm here to ask that you strongly 
consider voting yes on local law to extend term limits. Thank you, 

Joseph and Kimberly Schneider. 

Sent from my iPhone 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: Ann Modroukas <ann.modroukas@icloud.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 10:17 AM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: City counsel vote 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

Good Morning, 

My name is Anne Modroukas, I have lived at 34 Hillside Avenue for the last 70 years. These last few years my husband 
and I have noticed things in yonkers have been good. We feel supported by our city. We would like the city council to . 
vote for longer term limits so yonkers can keep going in a positive direction. 

Thank you 
Anne Modroukas. 

Sent from my iPhone 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: Mohamed Khalifa <mohamed8997@aim.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 9:59 AM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: DO THE RIGHT THING COUNCILWOMAN SHANAE WILLIAMS 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

Dear Shanae Williams, 

I am a millennial who has proudly lived in your council district my entire life, l want to stay in Yonkers and raise a family 
here. Yonkers is a great place to work and live BECAUSE OF MIKE SPANO. I am writing to urge you to vote in favor of the 
Local Law recently introduced by the City Council, which amends Chapter C, Article II, of the Charter of the City of 
Yonkers entitled "Officers" in relation to TERM LIMITS. I urge you to extend term limits and allow Mayor Spano to run 
for one more term. 

I have heard the arguments against extending term limits to allow Mike Spano to run another term- Myself, my family, 
and my neighbors are unmoved. WE LOVE MIKE SPANO. ANYONE WHO VOTES AGAINST THIS AMENDMENT WE WILL 
NOT FORGET IT" We have faith you will make the prudent decision to vote in support of the amendment. IF NOT, DO 
NOT EXPECT WE WILL FORGET THIS WHEN YOU RUN FOR RE-ELECTION. 

Respectfully, 

Mohamed Khalita 
1 Jones Place 
Yonkers, NY 10703 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent 
To: 
Subject: 

Joseph Sayegh <josephsayegh93@gmail.com> 
Tuesday, November 15, 2022 9:32 AM 
CITY CLERK 
Yonkers citizen Term Limit Opinion 
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Dear  Council Member: 
In favor of removing term limits 
My name is Joseph N. Sayegh, son of Dr and Mrs. Nadem and Diana Sayegh. I have two brothers living at my 
address all born, and raised and a current residents of Yonkers New York. I live in the Homefield area, at 
address 72 Westminster Dr. 
I was of the first generation of students to fully go through a Desegregated Yonkers public school system, as 
famously portrayed via HBO's "Show me a hero". I graduated Yonkers high school in 2011 , and have lived in 
the island nations of Antigua and Barbuda, Aruba and Curacao. I have lived in Pasadena California, Bayshore 
Long Island, but as Judy Garland in the Wizard of oz has famously said "there is no place like home". 
All of these experiences has given me the vision too see a situation from many points of view, from the 
surrounding demographics around me for richer or poorer, darker or whiter. 
I say all of this not because I think anybody gives a shit., but I would like to justify my opinion on behalf of my 
household in asking the city council to vote in favor of the Local Law recently introduced by the City Council, 
which amends Chapter C, Article II, of the Charter of the City of Yonkers entitled "Officers" in relation to 
TERM LIMITS. 
Hence I do not give this opinion of being in favor of overturning term limits as privileged child of a doctor. I 
have no ambitions of ever holding civil servant job, or being employed by the city of Yonkers. I am currently 
studying to be a physician, and living on borrowed money. I give this opinion as somebody who has seen the 
best and worst life has to offer. 
I disagree with term limits because I think it is ok to have sustained leadership. The Spano administration has 
done well for the people of Yonkers in my opinion. I see much that has been done, and much that still needs to 
be done. I believe the current democratic party has moved too far left, and having a seasoned moderate 
democratic mayor is beneficial for our city. I believe the administration has been unbiased towards all citizens 
throughout the income spectrum of our city. Everybody has something to complain about, and something to lie 
greatful for. I have noticed the changes within the demographics of our police debt, teachers , elected officials 
and neighbors that have constantly inched forward in fairly representing the demographics of Yonkers. 
George Washington did not have term limits but he self imposed them on himself for the greater good of the 
country. Yonkers is not a country, it is a large village where many know each other, or know somebody who 
knows somebody. Keeping the small town aspect by having a recognizable mayor whom I feel is able to relate 
to all is for the greater good of our city. We can not compare the precedent set by the president of the United- 
States over 200 years ago to our local agenda today. The fate of this city and the children of the next generation 
can not risk going down the slippery slope of having poor choices on the ballot. We don't want a Hillary, 
Donald situation on the ballot, we need our Bloomberg we need Mike Spano. I would rather have the choice of 
having a safe , and proven bet on the ballot next year for the people to decide. If they want Michael Spano to. 
continue being the mayor of Yonkers They can exercise their duty and vote in the next election. 

Sincerely Yonkers Citizen 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

amanda annabi <AAnnabi@hotmail.com> 
Tuesday, November 15, 2022 8:36 AM 
CITY CLERK 
Term Limits 
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Dear Yonkers City Council Members, 

My name is Hilda Annabi, one of your constituents. I currently reside at 22 Ellison Ave, Yonkers NY. The 
reason for my correspondence is because I'm very concerned about an upcoming vote. I urge each of you to a 
please vote YES to extend term limits. Many Yonkers seniors like myself have grown acclimated to our 
community politicians. When we have grievances, we know who to speak with and that it will most likely gets 
resolved or be referred to someone who will resolve it. Think of it like they are all pieces of a moving part. We 
need all of our politicians working together for the benefit of our community. But when you throw in someone 
new because you have implemented term limits, nothing will get done because these new politicians would 
need time to learn the system, and by the time they have it partially figured out, they are out and a new one is 
elected and nobody gets the help they need, there would be no community politics and your constituents would 
be extremely frustrated. Mayor Spano should be given the opportunity to run again. He has kept us safe and 
secure through the pandemic and these nationwide violent crime waves. Mayor Spano has kept Yonkers from 
becoming an extension of NYC. Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Regards, 
Hilda Annabi 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: Christopher DeMatteo <chrisdematteo80@gmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 7:21 AM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: City council members 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 

or unexpected emails. 

Good morning council members, I am writing this email in support of the local term limit extension and as the people ;
request you all vote YES. 
I believe the people should have the choice of whom we want to represent us. If the current mayor is doing a great job 
which I believe he's doing an exceptionally great job, we should have the opportunity to keep him in office and vote him 
in again. Why should someone that's doing a great job and the people want should be limited by a law which does not 
represent the choice of the people. As a lifelong resident, went to public schools here and is now raising my 4 children 
here I support the term limit extension 100%. 

Christopher and Gina DeMatteo 
163 Crescent Place 
Yonkers, NY 10704 
914-447-7350 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

I 

Naber Alla <allanaberl @aol.com> 
Tuesday, November 15, 2022 7:22 AM 
CITY CLERK 
Vote yes 
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Dear council members, 
my name is Alla Naber. I live at 725 Palisade Ave., Yonkers, NY 10703. I'm a lifelong resident of Yonkers and 
hope to one day raise my kids here. I'm here to ask that you guys strongly consider voting yes on local law to 
extend term limits. This Mayor and council have done an amazing job here in yonkers aid should be able to 
finish what they started. 

V.~ 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

i 

Danielle Tauber <dtauber2376@gmail.com> 
Tuesday, November 15, 20221:33 PM 
Teresa Ricciardi 
Term Limits 

1111: \ 71O.\. This cinail Ct1111t' trn/11 till etl'fc'1'11c1~.uR1ri c'. l)o not nl't'q t1lhk- /11 1115 (jr c'llt'l on lniLs from unknown .scndi1'S or 

lIJZL'.'/)Ct'Ic'c1 c'Altllls. 

Councilmembers- L 

Please VOTE YES on the local law to extend term limits! It is imperative that we have a reliable and 
trustworthy candidate on the ballot. In these uncertain times, Mayor Mike Spano is needed to keep our city 
functioning in a safe effective manner. 

Danielle Tauber 
24 bedford Place 
Yonkers NY 10710 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Christina Pagano <christinapagano3@gmail.com> 
Tuesday, November 15, 2022 1:14 PM 
CITY CLERK 
Term Limits 
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Hello, 

I am writing to you as a resident of Yonkers to please vote YES on extending term limits. 

Christina Pagano 
128 Rockne Road 
Yonkers NY 10701 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Christina S. Pagano 
718-598-3542 
Christinapagano3( gmail.com 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: r 

Luis Terrero <lnterrero@gmail.com> 
Tuesday, November 22, 2022 7:56 PM 

CITY CLERK 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: Sharon DiMeo <sharondimeo@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 7:02 PM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: Ext of term limits 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

Please extend term limits. 
Thank you 
Sharon DiMeo 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: rosemarie bernardi <moet2791@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 5:16 PM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: No to term limits 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. { 

As a lifelong resident of Yonkers as a product of the Yonkers public schools and an educator in the schools I am asking 
you to please allow Mike Spano to finish the tremendous work that is going on. He's doing a wonderful job I'm very 
happy with the way the city is coming along. 

Thank you council members for your hard work. 
Rosemarie Bernardi 
900 North Broadway 
Yonkers, NY 10701 
Sent from my iPhone 
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German Santana 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Denise Egiziaco 
Tuesday, November 22, 2022 3:50 PM 
German Santana; Teresa Ricciardi 
FW: Thank You 

FILED 
OFFICE OF CITY CLERK 

YONKERS, NY 

2Q2? NOV 22 p 132 

 Original Message 
From: yonkers mayor <mayor@YonkersNY.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 3:47 PM 
To: Denise Egiziaco <denise.egiziaco@yonkersny.gov>; Bianca Abraham <Bianca.Abraham@YonkersNY.gov> 
Subject: Fw: Thank You 

Hi, please see below and advise. Do we have a specific response or process for supportive emails? 

Anthony Piacente 

From: Matt Simmons <madasi27@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 7:19 PM 
To: yonkers mayor 
Subject: Thank You 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from 
unknown senders or unexpected emails. 

Mayor Spano, my name is Matt Simmons. I've been around you once or twice, a year or 2 ago when you 
delivered toys to School 25 and most recently at the Yonkers PTA meeting on Nov 14th. I'm not emailing you 
as the president of school 25 PTA or even as an employee of Yonkers schools. I'm emailing you as a proud 
citizen of Yonkers. I'm emailing you because I came to Yonkers in 1983. I've seen the worst of Yonkers. I was 
almost disgusted. But now, now I'm proud of our city. This city has become a model for other cities. This city 
promotes growth, diversity, and family values. And all of this is due to your leadership. Every resident of 
Yonkers should look up at the glowing lights of city hall at night, look at development being made, and be 
proud of where we are. I'm proud to be a single dad of a 13 year old 8th grader at YMH and know that you 
have developed and promoted programs for people like me in my situation. I'm proud to lead MBK at School 
25, a program you have helped grow in our schools. And I'm proud to tell people where our city will go, but 
that only happens if you run for mayor again. I fully and wholeheartedly support you and will do all that I can 
to see that you get in office for four more years if that's what you decide to do. Again, I thank you for not 
bringing Yonkers back, but for bringing Yonkers up. God bless you. p 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Rachel Grunau <rlgrunau@gmail.com> 
Tuesday, November 22, 2022 2:34 PM 
CITY CLERK 
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Dear Members of City Council, 

In 20211 purchased 131 Alta Ave Yonkers, NY 10705. My move from NYC to Yonkers was heavily influenced 
by the development opportunities initiated by Mayor Spano. 
Please accept this email as an official request to extend Mayor Spanols term limits. 

Sincerely, 
Rachel Grunau 
131 Alta Avenue 
Yonkers, NY 10705 
P: (917)716-0902 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: , John FrycZ <fryczj@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 2:20 PM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: Vote Yes on Local Law 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

Council members; r 
We are writing to you today to strongly urge you to vote for the local law to extend term limits. 

We are unmoved by the nay sayers that don't support the extension. The same people that I watched on tv last night are 
the same people that I've seen support Congress people and nys senators and assembly people for way more than 16 
years yet they say term limits is what they believe in. we in my family call bill shit on them. 

The mayor is moving Yonkers in the right direction. I'm proud to say I'm from Yonkers ny and that hasn't always been 
the case. 

In closing, We ask that you not take our choice away from us. Term limits takes away our right to vote for who we want. 

Also, anyone who votes against this, they should not be able to reap the benefit of running again. We have seen a 
member vote no but yet run again. So how strongly did she believe in term limits? Exactlyl? I 

Regards, 

John Frycz 
Laura Fontes 
238 Alta vista drive 

Nancy Frycz 
Peter frycz 
Eric Frycz 
Jessica Frycz 
42 Victor Street 

Sent from my iPhone 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

arm marie papanagnostou <apapanagn@gmail.com> 
Tuesday, November 22, 2022 2:03 PM 
CITY CLERK 
Term limitations 

I TI E.V TIO \ ' This CRhlll c'U111c' In,i11 UIJ c'Clc'1'17c1l Vul1TCc' I )t1 11u1 r+l,c'li tlllrh'IUpc91ls or c'lic'k au T links I!'ulil UIil flo'r/i sc'litic'rs nl' 

Illl vpcctcil cliliiilV. 

To whom this may concern, 

I am writing in regard to the proposed term legislation. Yonkers has seen great momentum through the years 
new businesses that give back to the community, a thriving school system with impressive graduation rates, 
revitalized parks, well-maintained roads...I am comfortable with the idea of increasing term limits if this 
momentum can continue. I am proud to say I live in Yonkers and I am excited for the future here. 

I understand the concern of many. They see term limits as a way for individuals to monopolize positions of 
power, but this is where the power of the vote comes in. We get to vote for the most qualified candidates each' 
November. Don't like what's happening in the city? Vote. Like what's happening in the city? Vote. An 
expanded term limit should not be so threatening. Just vote. 

Thank you, 

Zacharias Papanagnostou 
510 Midland Avenue, 2A 
Yonkers, NY 10704 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: Gilbert Kerson <g.kerson@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 7:47 PM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: 4 More years!!! 

r 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

r 

Dear Members of the Yonkers City Council, 

As a Teamsters Local 456 Union Worker and lifelong Yonkers Resident, I am writing to urge you to vote in favor of the 
Local Law recently introduced by the City Council, which amends Chapter C, Article 11, of the Charter of the City of 
Yonkers entitled "Officers" in relation to TERM LIMITS. I urge each of you to extend term limits and allow Mayor Spano 
to run for one more term. ~j 

With all due respect, it should be up to the voters if Mayor Spano should serve another term as mayor and not some 1 
provision in the City Charter. Any Council member that votes against this amendment will be doing a disservice to this 
city and we won't forget that. 

Mayor Mike Spano has lead this city to greatness even during tough and unprecedented times. We need him for 4 more 
years. 

Respectfully, 

Gilbert Kerson 
111 Valentine Lane 
Yonkers, NY 10705 
Sent from my iPhone 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: sal hattar <shattar828@gmail.com> 
Sent Monday, November 14, 2022 7:57 PM 
To: CITY CLERK r 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

Dear Members of the Yonkers City Council, 

As a Teamsters Local 456 Union Worker and lifelong Yonkers Resident, l am writing to urge you to vote in favor of the
Local Law recently introduced by the City Council, which amends Chapter C, Article II, of the Charter of the City of 
Yonkers entitled "Officers" in relation to TERM LIMITS. I urge each of you to extend term limits and allow Mayor Spano 
to run for one more term. 

With all due respect, it should be up to the voters if Mayor Spano should serve another term as mayor and not some
provision in the City Charter. Any Council member that votes against this amendment will be doing a disservice to this 
city and we won't forget tha₹. 

i 
Mayor Mike Spano has lead this city to greatness even during tough and unprecedented times. We need him for 4 more 
years. 

Respectfully, 

Salameh Hattar 
9 Cedar Place 
Yonkers, NY 10705 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: rosemarie gannon <rosemariegannon@msn.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 1:06 PM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: Please extend term limi₹'s 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

i 
I am a constituent of Yonkers New York please extend term limits. 
Rosemarie Gannon 

Sent from my iPhone 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Joe bolognese <92civac@gmaiLcom> 
Tuesday, November 22, 202212:40 PM 
CITY CLERK 
MAYOR MIKE SPANO 

I TTE1 %71)1: This email C[nllc 1mm an cVIL'r))U1 ruu•c e. 1.)r, nnl o1'i'n cdiaclnncnl or click on li:tk from unhnc'wii . c4Jclefy or

x/CV•1)rc1ecl rntuil s. 

As a resident of the city of yonkers I support Mayor Mike Spano in every way possible to be here for the COY 
for another term a 

Joseph Bolognese 
49 stockbridge road yonkers fly 10710 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Yahoo! Mail <zerillirobert@yahoo.com> 
Tuesday, November 22, 2022 1:25 PM 
CITY CLERK 
Term limits 

.1 TTE \Tk).V. This rrnrril c•crnrc /rnm :n cxkrncrl , ,urc•c. Ur, rot nprrr crlidclnnerrtti vr• clic•k nrr (inks h'„m unknown cr,i<Icr or 
rnrccX/rc•crcc/ !nrcri/S. 

Please be advised that I am in favor of removing term limits. 

Best, 

Robert F. Zerilli, Esq. 
55 Main St. 
Yonkers, NY 10701 
(914) 963-4220 

a 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message and any documents accompanying this e-mail transmission contain 
information from the law office of Robert F. Zerilli, Esq., which is privileged and confidential attorney-client communication 
and/or work product of counsel. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, 
distribution and/or the taking of or refraining from taking of any action in reliance on the contents of this e-mail information 
is strictly prohibited and may result in legal action being instituted against you. Please reply to the sender advising of the 
error in transmission and delete the message and any accompanying documents from your system immediately. Thank 
you. 

CHANGE OF ADDRESS: Please be advised that as of October 26, 2020, The Law Office of Robert F. Zerilli will move
from 20 South Broadway, Suite 901, Yonkers, NY 10701 to 55 Main Street, Yonkers, NY 10701. As of said date, all 
correspondence should be sent to the new address. 

CYBER-FRAUD WARNING: Please do not wire any funds to our office or to a third party involved in the transaction, 
without first calling our office at 914-671-2970 and speaking to Robert Zerilli to confirm the instructions and amount. 
Please be very wary of any request to change wire instructions that you already received and do not make any changes 
without confirming with us on the phone. Our firm is not responsible for third party fraud or electronic interceptions. 

i 

J 

1 



Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

1 

Dawn Jennings <dmcj@optonline.net> 
Tuesday, November 22, 202211:51 AM 
CITY CLERK 
Fwd: Attn : city council 

1777: V7YU \ 7hR email c nine from an c•ctcnzal.~„nrcc. Du 17(1! 0/RCN aUac/mIcnt. or  c/leA oiz hnk.S fiumi wthnuwn Sc'nJcrs ur 
tuka7U•c fc•cl email... 

Sorry I meant to say I fully support term limit extension. 

Daum Jennings 

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Daum Jennings <dmcj@optonline.net> 
Date: November 22, 2022 at 11:49:07 AM EST 
To: cityclerk@yonkersny.gov 
Subject: Attn : city council 

I Dawn Jennings residing at 
2 Lawton Lane, Yonkers 10708 

Support extending term limits. 

Thank you 
Dawn 

Sent from my iPhone 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: Dawn Jennings <dawn jennings112@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 202211:53 AM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: Term limit 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

Attn : city council - 

On behalf of James Kressman 2 Lawton lane, We support term limit extension 

Jim kressman 

Sent from my iPhone 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

i 

I ____ 

paulie curanaj <blanco320s@yahoo.com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 7:12 PM 
CITY CLERK 
Extension of Mayoral Term 

r 

. rTTE.\TiO.\: Tiny c111U1! ccunc frolll [1A c'xk'r,hli.cc,urcc'. Dv 1101 ufcc71 d1![1c'IT111c'11ic 0r Cilc'/i o11 Iin&r J1u111 UllAillull'il Sc, icr or 

iU1ctVpA2'h'[i c'dlhli(c. 

i 

Hello, 
I am writing to you in support of the extension of the mayoral and other council members term limits. Please 
include my support in any way for this matter. If there is any other assistance needed, please feel free to contact 
me at anytime. Thank you. 

i .f

Poli Curanaj 
154 Glover Ave. Apt IL 
Yonkers New York 10704 
914-298-0442 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: Elena Kocaj <elenakocaj@yahoo.com> 
Sent Monday, November 21, 2022 5:23 PM 
To: CITY CLERK 

f 
ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

I'm supportive of term limits being extended for Mayor Spano to run again. 

I 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Anna Fran <afran0517@gmail.com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 6:22 PM 
CITY CLERK 
Term limits 

:!71L.\ TI( .\: Ihl.s Cl/kill CLIIJl C /17'111 alt Ct\9CJ71Ul V /lIJ'c'C. D1 llul npc'JI 1111t/C/111lCl11 or click ('IJ liiiA' /1'nlll 1111kiinit'!7 tiCIhIC1'\ or 

In favor of extending term limits 

Thank you 

Anna francesconi 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

MariaCristina Paterra <MariaC@aromanolaw.com> 
Tuesday, November 22, 2022 10:53 AM 
CITY CLERK 
EXTEND TERM LIMITS 

. IIfF\ 1k).\: 7/u.s t'mail c,mzt'. fru111 a/i tt17tr9h11V'U11Pt't'. flu lit)! O/It'll auaclznwnLs orClit'li Np linl,C from llliklluil'll.v't'mltry or 

Il/h:l/7t't'It'tl t'IIIOII\. 

To the Members of the Yonkers City Council 
My name is Mariacristina Paterra, I have been a resident of Yonkers my whole life and recently purchased a home in the 
Park Hill area. I feel like Mayor Mike Spano has been doing a wonderful job leading this city and bringing it up to what it 
is today. I am in favor in extending the term limits as I would like Mayor Mike Spano to continue his work in developing 
the city for the better and making it a destination close to NYC. 

My elderly grandparents, also Yonkers residents and homeowners, also asked for me to write on their behalf they are 
also happy with mayor Mike Spano work and would like him to remain as Mayor and therefore are in favor of extending 
the term limits. 

Respectfully Yours, 

Mariacristina Paterra 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: Tina <tinad22@optonline.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 202210:49 AM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: Support Extension of Term Limits 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

Yonkers City Council 
40 S Broadway 
Yonkers, NY 10701 

Dear Yonkers City Council, 

Please allow this letter to serve as my Support for Extension of Term Limits. The Mayor has done some great things for 
the City and the people living in Yonkers. 

Warm Regards, 
Tina DiMeo 

~E 
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Teresa Ricciardi c 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

t 

- Yoseline Alonso <Yos@aromanolaw.com> 
Tuesday, November 22, 202210:421 AM 
CITY CLERK 
Yes for Term Limits 

;i 

: t -TTE.VT!().1': This rlll[IjI C(%I11c' !I''I!1 (!11 c'xtc9•ncl! rrJ?1/( L.. I)n nn! n/,c'Il u!nlrh1flC!1!. OP c lick On !!!1lC' /rnn1 1n;h.n1,11f1 .\i'n /CI or 
11/7c'X!Ic•C tC(! c'In(IILS. 

3 
1'

To the Yonkers City Council - 

My name is Yoselin Alonso, I was born and raised in Yonkers and now! am raising my own family here. I am writing to 
you today as I am in favor of extending the term limits for Mayor Mike Spano. 

I am in favor of extending the term limits for the Mayor 

i urge you, the members of the City Council to take my opinion into consideration when voting YES:to exfe'nid the term, 
limits. 

Thank you 
Yoseln Alonso 

Yoseline Alonso 
J 

LAW OFFICE OF 
ANDREW M. ROMANO 

55 Main Street, 3rd Floor 
Yonkers, New York 1O7O1 
yos( aromanolaw.com 
(914) 965-4221 ext 1O5. fax (914) 965-$4O9 

www.aromanolaw.cou 
TO 3OIN OUR NEWSLETTER GO TO AROMANOLAW,COM & PROVIDE US YOUR EMAIL 
ADDRESS 
Areas of Practice: Commercial & Residential Transactional Real Estate - Bank Closings - Landlord & 
Tenant Law - Civil Litigation - Zoning & Planning - Building & Housing Violations - Wills, Trusts & Estate 
Planning - Liquor Licenses - Tax Grievances - Personal Injury - Tax Liens/Foreclosures - Traffic 
Violations - Criminal Defense 

Please consider the environment before printing this email i 
IMPORTANT CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic transmission and any attachments are intended for the use of 
the individual or entity to whom it is addressed, or to whom it is intended, and may contain information that is
privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that if the reader of this 
electronic transmission, attachments or email message is not the intended recipient, or the party responsible for 
delivering same to the intended recipient, any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication or its 
substances is strictly prohibited and improper. If you have received this communication in error, please telephone the 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Andrew Romano <aromanolaw@gmail.com> 
Tuesday, November 22, 2022 10:37 AM 
CITY CLERK 
Extending the City Term Limits for Mike Spano 

1 TTE.VTIU.\ Thi.\ c'inail ccmtc Imni an c.vh'rnal conrcc. 1)N nn! N17c'l] of/Uc/wicnJ\ tn. C11c ,i on Ii,,kv /PUJR U/llil7u11'!I .\c'JhICr\ or 
i 1!JZL l/ cck cl cincl/I. . + 

t 

To the Yonkers City Council - 

My name is Andrew M Romano, I am a lifelong resident and business owner in the City of Yonkers. 

I am writing to you today as I am in favor of extending the term limits for Mayor Mike Spano. Some of you 
may know me and know that I love this City and all the history that comes with it. I have watched over the ;r 

years the progress in the downtown area as it has been building up around me. My office has been located in
Ghetty Square for over 50 years when my father John Romano began his law practice at 20 South Broadway. I 
have watched from my window on the 9th floor as the buildings have gone up along the river and now from my 
conference room as Lionsgate Studio has moved in. The changes are wonderful and very helpful for my 
business. I can remember years ago when people (clients) would shutter at the words ok we will close in my
office in downtown Yonkers as if they were afraid. Now with all the changes that the Mayor and the City 

r 

Council has made people are excited to come to my office and jaw dropped by how far the City has come. , 

Yonkers is very dear to myself and my family. I have known Mayor Spano for years and find him to be a 
respectable, good hearted, wonderful Mayor that truly cares about his constituents. 

I feel that extending the term limits will allow the Mayor to see through his vision and that of many by building 
up the City and making downtown Yonkers a destination. I think it would be very detrimental to the City if 
Mike Spano was not able to continue his work. j 

, 

I urge you, the members of the City Council to take my opinion into consideration when voting YES to extend 
the term limits. 

Thank you 
Andrew M. Romano, Esq. 

LAW OFFICE OF 
ANDREW M. ROMANO 

55 Main Street, 3rd Floor 
Yonkers, New York 10701 

(914) 965-4221. fax (914) 965-8409 
www.aromanolaw.com . aromanolaw( gmail.com 

TO JOIN OUR NEWSLETTER GO TO AROMANOLAWCOM & PROVIDE US YOUR EMAIL 
ADDRESS 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Karly Grosz <karly.grosz@gmaii.com> 
Tuesday, November 22, 2022 90:25 AM 
CITY CLERK 
Extend Term Limits 

.17TE.V7/U.1: Thi. CAlc11I Ccllllc'.IJ'n117 U11 cC17C17hll.tnlll'CC. DIJ 11O1 n/1CI1 c111dCIllllc'1715 UI c'11Ch n11 IJ11AC f!'n/Il 1/l1AIIrlll'11 • 'lh/t'I S 01' 

1117c'.1'l1Cc'ICcl L'nhliL'. 

To the Yonkers City Council - 

My name is Karly Grosz, I am a 10 plus year resident of the City of Yonkers. I currently live at 5 Main Street, 
#2L, Yonkers, New York 10701. 

I am writing to you today as I am in favor of extending the term limits for Mayor Mike Spano. I have watched 
over the years the progress in the downtown area as it has been building up around me. I presently live in the 
old Library building which was one of the buildings I believe was converted into luxury apartments as part of 
the downtown beautification. 

I feel that extending the term limits will allow the Mayor to see through his vision and that of many by building 
up the City and making downtown Yonkers a destination. I think it would be very detrimental to the City if the 
Mayor was not able to continue his work. 

I urge you, City Council members to take my opinion into consideration when voting YES to extend the term 
limits.

Thank you 
Karly N. Grosz, Esq. 

Very Truly Yours, 

Karly N. Grosz, Esq. 
Law Office of Andrew M. Romano 
Cell: (914) 774-7835 
Work: (914)965-4221 
Fax: (914)965-8409 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jillian Rasulo <jillianrasulo@gmail.com> 
Tuesday, November 22, 2022 11:05 AM 
CITY CLERK 
Yes to extending term limits 

i 

.1 /T I:.\ I k).\: I his c',n zi/ canic /turn an cvlt'r•nai. o11rcc'. Dv lilt o/lcn cr11cw/lrnenly or c•/id oll Iiltkv /rn,iz rrll/aul%r!1 c'llcics v ur 

1111LATlc'c7c'cI cfltlrl.t. 

To the Members of the Yonkers City Council 

My name is Jillian Rasulo, and my husband and 1 are residents of Yonkers.  We have 2 little girls and recently purchased a home here. 

My husband and I are in favor of extending Mayor Mike Spanos term to another 4 years. I am proud of our City and have enjoyed watching 
all the good things the mayor has done over the years. My kids and I love going to the parks and enjoying all Yonkers has to offer. 

li 

Please take my opinione into consideration and vote yes to extending the term limits in the city 

Thank you 
Jillian Rasulo 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

i 

t 

Sara Brody <sbrody@yonkersdowntown.com> 
Monday, November 29, 2022 1:28 PM 
CITY CLERK 
kdearden; avi 
For Tonight's Meeting - An Email From Yonkers Downtown BID 

;E. 

.1771:.\ !Io \. Thiv cnk11I c in11c f1n111 an e.1'!c•1'n,,I Youi'c"c. !}u in,! nf~c11 auac/mk'11/s n1' cllc'[< 'n ll116.s fi'nvz minnml n . ,nIcrJ ur 

uNc•.1'f)cC!ccI en1Uf1S. 

Dear Council Member: 

As the Yonkers Downtown Waterfront BID ("YDWBID") Executive Director, I am writing you to let you 
know about the excellent working relationship that the YDWBID has with the current administration. We both 
work to continue developing the downtown community, to encourage successful businesse within the BID 
boundaries and to enable downtown residents, old and new, to have a good quality of life. ' 

The City of Yonkers has seen tremendous progress under the existing leadership of Mayor Mike Spano and our 
council members. The renaissance occurring in our City, particularly in downtown Yonkers, even during a E 
Global Pandemic has been remarkable with new businesses opening up, art projects on display, new 
developments and more importantly, our city is safer thanks to our police department. 

Once again, the YDWBID has always had an excellent rapport with the City of Yonkers and Mayor Spano's 
administration and will support the next administration. Thank you for your consideration. 

Sara Brody, Executive Director, Yonkers Downtown BID 
sbrody@yonkersdowntown.com 

Sara A. Brody 
Executive Director 

The Downtown/Waterfront Business Improvement District Inc. of Yonkers 

[V •I w~ 

t; ; 
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(914) 969-6660 I (917) 538-5748 

sbrodv@vonkersdowntown.com 

Iv www.yonkersdowntown.com 

15 Main Street, Yonkers, NY 10701 
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Jactyn Ferraro 

From: Jeni Wallace <jeniw@optimum.net> 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 20221:13 PM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: Term Limits 

a 
ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. ' 

Dear City Clerk Spa no, 
I am writing to let you know that the Wallace family supports extending term limits. 
We are aware that New York State Senator's and congressmen do not have term limits. We believe city mayors should 
fall under the same law. 
We believe extending term limits is not an attack on our democracy but in fact will enhance democracy in action through 
elections. 
In the event anyone has any questions or concerns as it relates to my email supporting the extension of term limits I can 
be contacted via email or phone. My phone number is listed at the bottom of this email. 

Warmest Regards, 
Jeni Wallace 
914-290-0204 

Sent from my iPhone 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

bayhana Vasquez <dayrvasquez@gmail.com> 
Tuesday, November 1512022 12:59 PM 
CITY CLERK 
Let's give Mayor Mike Spano four more years? 

ITTI: \'l'IQ.\: !/us cvncul caluc• Jrun1 a/I c'.Vk'r;lcll wnircc. Do 1101 UJh'11 aiicicllnlruIv or c•iirA on link.\ Jronl unAno%vn \c91(Icrc or 

Z111c'S/1c'CIc'cl c'nlclilc. 

Council President and Council-members: t 

I am a life long Yonkers resident and I am'in support to extend term limits. Mayor Mike Spano has shown the 
people of this city how great it can be. I am proud of all the developments and all the new companies bringing' 
new j obs to our city. Mayor Mike Spano has steered the city in the right direction and the people of this city 
would love to see how much farther we can grow. 

Let's give Mayor Mike Spano four more years! 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: Anellie garrido <anelliemg@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 202210:36 AM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: Mayor Spano! 

f 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. { 

Council President and Councilmembers: 
i 

I am a life long Yonkers resident and I am in support to extend term limits. Mayor Mike Spano has shown the people of 
this city how great it can be. I am proud of all the developments and all the new companies bringing new jobs to our city. 
As a life long Yonkers resident, it'll be sad to see someone who knows our city so well, walk off without all we can do as 
the people of this city. 

Let's give Mayor Mike Spano four more years! 

Sincerely, 
Anellie G. 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: Angeline Vasquez <angeline_vas@icloud.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 14, 202210:14 PM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: Mayor Mike Spano 

r 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

Council President and Councilmembers: 

1 am a life long Yonkers resident and I am in support to extend term limits. Mayor Mike Spano has shown the people of 
this city how great it can be. I am proud of all the developments and all the new companies bringing new jobs to our city. 

Let's give Mayor Mike Spano four more years! 

Sent from my iPhone 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: themurphi @optonline.net 
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 5:99 PM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Cc: themurphl@optonline.net @optonline.net 
Subject: Term limit 

a~ .t

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

To the city clerk 
I m in favor extending term limits 
Larry Murphy 

Sent from my iPhone 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent 

To: 
Subject: 

Philip DeBiase <pdebias1971@gmail.com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 7:58 AM 
CITY CLERK 
Extending term limits 

-1 TTEVTIO.\': T/ik email c'U171c' )!'uiil an c'1Yc'Pfhll Jr?ur 'c'. Da FNN nl'cYl d1![!c'lllAc'1111 uf' c'l!c'I, an 1i17ky I1Yf111 Ulikuza 'n .\c'!klc'1'.S ('l' 

Please extend term limits 
Thank you 
Philip DeBiase 

1111CV1)CC!cYl c'111c111\'. 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: Carrie Schoen <schoenc54@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 202211:58 AM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: Term limits 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

PLEASE VOTE FOR THEM I I I I I I t 

Carrie Schoen 

698 Yonkers Ave #2F 

Carrie Schoen 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent 
To: 
Subject: 

Lorraine Quail <lorimcg21@gmail.com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 8:47 AM 
CITY CLERK 
Mayor Spano 

:1 TTL..\ TIO.\: Tlli+ t ifltlll c'LI11A.' Lf4»ll an ctvlc'f7Ic1I.4a111'c'c'. Oa flat (Jpcn c!Ilcic I!Dlc n!.+ ur did'. an Iin/ V Iron, Illlhlzr;wn Sc'17cic'i'A ill' 

Vote yes on local law to extend term limits. 

lu]cc\/)CC!i'c/ c'lurti/J. 

James & Lorraine Quail, 15 Grosbeak Road, Yonkers, NY 10701 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: Terrence Tunnock <terrencetunnock@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2022 8:56 AM 
To: Teresa Ricciardi 
Subject: Re: Term Limit Extension 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

My address: 

14 Cox Avenue 
Yonkers, NY 10704 

Thank you! 

> On Nov 21, 2022, at 7:24 AM, Teresa Ricciardi <teresa.ricciardi@yonkersny.gov> wrote: 
> 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

i" 

L 

Terrence Tunnock <terrencetunnock@gmail.com> 
Sunday, November 20, 2022 3:24 PM 
CITY CLERK 
Term Limit Extension 

t 
TT ... ........ ..... , . , 1

1fl7L'V/)c't'lC f 777,781. _j 

To the City Clerk's Office, } 

As a Yonkers resident, I would like to express my support for the proposal to amend Article 2 Section C2-2 of 
the City Charter, which would extend term limits for elected city officials to four terms of four years each. The 
City has benefited greatly from Mayor Spano's effective and responsible leadership, and he deserves the 
opportunity to stand for re-election next year. 

Thank you for your consideration and please feel free to contact me via the information below. 

Yours, 

Terrence K. Tunnock 
terrencetunnock~u gmail.com 
(914) 319-6132 

1 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: GERARD LONGARZO <glongrose@aoi.com> 
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 202210:30 PM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: Term limits 

3 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

Gerard A. Longarzo 
110 Hyatt Ave. 
Yonkers, New York 10704 

Please extend term limits. The length of service of every elected official is already limited as per the length of term of the 
position in question. Please do not stop qualified candidates from running for public office. Please vote to extend term 
limits. 
Sent from my iPhone 

f 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Melissa Starke <melissastarkeusu@gmail.com> 
Sunday, November 20, 202211:37 PM 
CITY CLERK 
Public Comment: Extending Mayoral Term Limits 

1TTE\TIH.\; f/715 c'lllclll c'c1117c. /1'ol;l an c'.Yh'17h1I .culll'c'c. (,)n mit a/ , c'Jl atla R'/llnc'R1v ul'c'1ick 'n links fl'Nlll unInem11 CCnJcr o1' 

1111c:1/tc'c ted cY1hA/S. 

To Whom it May Concern with regard to Mayoral Term Limit Extension (a joint statement) 

Consistency in leadership impacts us all. We all know the time it takes to make a difference in any given job 
position let alone one with such responsibility. The benefit of extending term limits is when you have a great 
Mayor, they can continue to lead the city in the right direction. 

1 

Mayor Spano has focused on a multitude of things that enrich our community and turn our lives-Education, Arts 
& Culture, Employment, Affordable Housing, Balance between Development and Greenspace, the list goes 
on. So many positive contributions and accomplishments. He is kind, down to earth, approachable and 1f 
someone with genuine regard for those around him. He knows his community, the people, their needs and he 
listens. We'd like to see Mayor Spano continue to do the good work he does by giving him the opportunity to 
do so. 

This opinion is not just for the next term but also for the future of Yonkers. -The next time we get someone as 
beneficial to our community as Mayor Spano in leadership , it's only fair to give the public the opportunity to 
vote for them. Why not give the people that right? Ultimately the people decide with their vote. 

Sincerely, 

Melissa Starke & Roddy Wildeman 
US+U/Warburton Galerie 
Downtown Yonkers 

1 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: Karen Murphy <themurph1 @optonline.net> 
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 5:12 PM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: Term limits 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

Dear city clerk, 
I m a resident of 78 ONONDAGA ST 
I "m in favor of extending term limits for the office of Mayor and city council Thanks Karen Murphy 

Sent from my iPad 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

r._ 

mgriff1414@aol.com 
Sunday, November 20, 2022 3:50 PM 
CITY CLERK 
Town Hall meeting 11/21/2023 

ITTE.1'TIU.1: Thi.e entail cdnic'IP:)lii an c'.Vi r,ial. snn•c•c'. 1) no! (Ii)c9l ctlhic'I!mt'nl ui• click on link.IPoni iuth; ntrn.vc'ihlcr or 
n;ic pc'cic'd c'inuils 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Unfortunately, I will not be able to attend and speak at the Town Hall 
Forum at the Riverfront Library on Monday, 11/21/2022. I am sending this 
email to voice my approval of extending term limits for the mayor's and 
other council position. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

Marie R. Griffin 
14 Aqueduct Ave 
Yonkers, NY 10704 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: LIANA MAJERNIK <Ibianco57@aol.com> 
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 3:37 PM 
To: CITY CLERK 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

I have been a homeowner in Yonkers since 1980. My current address is 10 Canterbury Road which I have lived at for 
almost 20 years. I am in favor of extending term limits for the position of Mayor and City Council. Thanks so much. 

a 
Sent from my iPhone 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Ernesta Consolazio <econsolazio59@yahoo.com> 
Friday, November 18, 2022 7:08 PM 
CITY CLERK 
Extending Term Limits 

I 

•l TT/: \ 7K).\ : Thi.. rrll[nl c a/n /rain an c virrnal .uulrre Un lint alk•11 ullLrc Illnc'fls or c'lic'k on link., li'nnl tlnlinown ~ciulrr'x or 

itlktX/ic'Clcd Cl/hi//V. 

To: City Clerk 

i, Ernesta Consolazio, of 20 Hildreth Place, Yonkers, NY 10704 have been a resident of Yonkers for 36 years. I am 

in favor of extending term limits. 

Ernesta Consolazio 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Frank Camaj <frankacamaj@gmail.com> 
Friday, November 18, 202212:17 PM 
CITY CLERK 
To The City Council 

{ ..~ / /f~.1'! if )1 7hi,• c•/ncril c crAlc• /r,nlr (Ul Un 11(;1 O/) ; cttl:khutcnh r» • t,lic•~i ~m l/rt~ic /rutlr trrt/in~nrn Crttc/~•r~ ~n• , 
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To members of the City Council, 

My name is Frank Camaj, I live at 26 Dorset Rd, Yonkers, New York my entire life. I am a 3rd generation 
resident in Yonkers and my family and i would all like to see the City Council vote yes to extend term limits 
Someone should not be limited to doing a good job for our city because of term limits, they should be allowed 
to continue what they have done for the City. 

Thank you, 

Frank Camaj 

S :~1 d U 1 j.n i ZiO~ 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

i 

CATHY CASTRO <cathycastro1130@yahoo.com> 
Friday, November 18, 2022 12:21 PM 
CITY CLERK 
4 Years term limits 

• 17"1'1:.\ TI(L\: 7•hi., c'ntuil <a;,i ' from un cx7c•rnul.cuxrc•c'. I)r, luq ul,c'n ullurlunc•nr' o • clid on lurh.. Irr,ur xriItnn wn'cr,h/c, 'r 

!!I1 Xl, c•CIc'J rnnr!L'.. 

Dear Council member: 

I am writing to let you know that I am in favor of term limits for 4 years. 

Thank you. 

Rammy Rabadi 
Evlien Rabadi 

111 Hillside Avenue 
Yonkers, NY 10703 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: Anthony Scepp <anthonyscepp@aol.com> 
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2022 9:41 AM 
To: CITY CLERK 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

Subject: City Council Members 

Good morning, 
My names is Anthony Sceppaquercia. I live at 26 woodford road ,I have lived in Yonkers my entire life and it has been a 
pleasure to see the growth and the trajectory Yonkers has seen in the last 10+ years. I urge you to please sign the law 
that extends term limits here. The people will vote who they want to represent them! 

Thanks, 

Anthony Sceppaquercia 

So 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Gary Empirecity <garyempirecity@gmail.com> 
Thursday, November 17, 202212:30 PM 
Teresa Ricciardi 
Re: Term limits 

1 TTE.'\ 770.\; T hix c711clil c ililit' from ail c'1ic'171c1l.vo1rcc. I),, no ol)c'ii cilhlchmc'n!.l or clicA of lliik1 froii lililcllol'n cc'1h1C1't or 

1111ccv/)c'c!cd c'mc1Nv. 

On Thu, Nov 17, 2022 at 12:27 PM Teresa Ricciardi <teresa.ricciardi@yonkersny.gov> wrote: 
Please provide your address 
46 Raybrook Rd Yonkers any 10704 

From: Gary Empirecity <garyempirecity@gmaiLcom>
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2022 12:26 PM 
To: CITY CLERK <CITYCLERK@YonkersNY.gov> 
Subject: Term limits , 

1777.\ 7T/i).\ Tlziv t'llltlll Ccllnc frnlli an i'Xic'rncll 'niir c. Do ]]n! nl)c'n cl!!t Jimc'nL\ or c'Ilcii of linkv from unknoCn.lc'licicr or 

1llidd/)c c•!c'cl c'niciilc. 

L 

To the attention of the council members specifically. I am a lifelong Yonkers resident and active voter. I think 
Mayor Spano is a vital component in the successful forward progress of our great city. Please give serious 
consideration to extending term limits to allow him another successful term in office. Thank you for your 
time and consideration. Gary R Passaro 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: matthew geraci <mcggeraci@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 202212:17 PM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: Council members 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

I am writing this to you to please let our Mayor Mr. Mike Spano who has done an overly great job in everyway as our 
mayor for our beautiful city of Yonkers be allowed to run for another term extending term limits . As we all know, he 
will do the same great job that he's done for this great city in the past years. My name is Matthew Geraci and I reside at 
32 Glover Avenue Yonkers NY 10704. Thank you very much. 
Sent from my iPhone 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: Tofael Liton <tofaelliton@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2022 1:49 PM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: Term limit extension 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

Good afternoon 
My name is Tofael Chowdhury. I would like our council man vote yes on term limit extension for our mayor of Yonkers. 
My address is 
84 Devoe Avenue. Yonkers. NY 10705 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject 

Michelle Artoglou <michelle@papasgoldcity.com> 
Wednesday, November 16, 2022 2:21 PM 
CITY CLERIC 
attn council members 

•f7TL \ TIU.\. 7•hi., wlraiI cczinC. /101 ? an ca7rrl?aI cNl11CC. 1ln 17O! v/)C!7 ciUach17h'Itl. UI' rlrrk'111 link. ITu117 1r17Ii77T1Y1 ,CIhl'rV 01 
e 

Dear Council members, 

My name is Michelle Artoglou and along with my brother Chris Papas we are small business owners in Yonkers, we are 
very hopeful that the members of the council will vote Yes to extending term limits for Mayor Mike Spano. 

Michelle Artoglou 
Owner 
Papas Gold City I New York 
914-337-6677 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent 
To: 
Subject: 

Pacoy Club <pacoyclub@gmaii.com> 
Wednesday, November 16,2022 12:11 PM 
CITY CLERK 
Extension 

J 11L.\ T/O.\ 11tts cmd11 c'c1t11(' 1rc)nr crrt cttlerllul sulrr'ce Do not ularlt (lUcid 111!cntc or c/rrl; on links Jr•r,nt urtkrunrn acncicrw o 

rrlk'.V/)cdIchl cllhlilx. 

PACOY Club has been serving Yonkers youths since 1939 and we have seen strides of development in Yonkers 
with Mayor Mike Spano. 
We need Mayor Spano at least another term to see all the planted seeds come to fruition. He deserves another 
term and the city needs it! 
The entire PACOY Nation will love to see Mayor Spano 4 more years and we wish you will vote to extend his 
services. 

The PACOY Boys & Girls Club 
1 copcutt lane 
Yonkers, NY 
James Carpenter 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Michael Fratarcangeli <michaelfrat98@gmail.com> 
Wednesday, November 16, 2022 11:33 AM 
Teresa Ricciardi 
Re: Attention Council Members 

-1 TTI: \ TIU.\'. This ('Hail c clnlC /10111 cul c.rlc'l rnll '.ow cc Dn linl c1/Jc'll alhw/!l/1c711Y C1 lic'6 on Inlb /rnn1 unknown vc_midc'rti or 

1111cXI7c'Clc'(l c'inclil.+. _..—_....-------••_--__.._.___.._._..._.----. .-._.... .._...._.- ................_......._ . .... ..-..-.....................- . ........ .-.......--..._..-.._...--•-----....._- -- ------_ _ __, 

108 Whitman Road 
Yonkers, NY 
1O710 

On Wed, Nov 15, 2022 at 11:27 AM Teresa Ricciardi <teresa.ricciardi@a yonkersny.aov> wrote: 
Please provide your home address 

From: Michael Fratarcangeli <michaelfrat98CEgmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 202211:20 AM 
To: CITY CLERK <CITYCLERK@YonkersNY.gov> 
Subject: Attention Council Members 

. 1 TTE.VTIO.\ . /1115 c'Ulc/11 ( (lJi1c //'(1111 (111 c'X•!L l Jl(l! v(Jl(rc'c'. //(, no! cc/)c_17 d/lcic'I7111c'11/J u/' c'lic -A on l//ilia /)0111 l/lln/luri•/1 V'C/7c/ClV (Jr 
n/1ctt/)c'c-ic'd enhlil.\. 

Dear Council Members, 

My name is Michael Fratarcangeli. I'm a life long resident at 108 Whitman Road. I am urging you to please 
approve the local law that would extend term limits in Yonkers. We have seen robust growth in the city for the 
past 12 years and would like to see it continue with the same people who brought us to this point. y 

Thank you, 

Michael Fratarcangeli 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: Joseph Zuccarelli <joezook319@icloud.com> 
Sent Wednesday, November 16, 2022 9:44 AM 
To: Teresa Ricciardi 
Subject Re: Council members 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 

or unexpected emails. 

62 Maria Lane 

Sent from my iPhone 

> On Nov 16, 2022, at 7:32 AM, Teresa Ricciardi <teresa.ricciardi@yonkersny.gov> wrote: 
> 
> Please provide your home address 
> 
> ----Original Message 
> From: Joseph Zuccarelli <joezook319@icloud.com> 
> Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 7:30 PM 
> To: CITY CLERK <CITYCLERK@YonkersNY.gov> 
> Subject: Council members 
> 
> 
> 
> ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown 
senders or unexpected emails. 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> Please vote yes to extend term limits. 
> If the people like the job someone is doing shouldn't they have the opportunity to vote that person to continue doing 
their job? 
> It makes sense to let the people decide to keep someone in office. 
> Term limits should be extended II! 
> Thank you for taking the time to read this. 
> 
> Sent from my iPhone ! :b v ci 1 6,U 4 1ZB
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: Anthony Tellone <tel(the903@aol.com> 
'Sent Wednesday, November 16, 2022 9:28 AM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: Please vote yes to extend term limits for the mayor 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

Sent from my iPhone Anthony Tellone 86 Delaware Rd., Yonkers, NY 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

a 

1 

Joseph Tomanelli <joetomanelli@yahoo.com> 
Wednesday, November 16, 2022 9:14 AM 
CITY CLERK 
Term limits 

ITTE\ /IO.\: i/nv t./Iltiil c'tii lc' IPulil tin \Yc'P17UI.\uUPc'c•. I)n lin( 1)/k'17 tiiiacl neiiiv or c/i /' on links /771!11 !!lulu! 1177 Sc'licic?'v or 

i1I1c'V/k'l7C<I t'in,1!I. . 

I would like to have the term limits extended 
The people in charge are doing a great job and need more time to achieve the goals of our great city. Thank 

you 

for your consideration. 

JosephTomanelli 
166 Briggs ave 
Yonkers ny 10701 
914.441.1974 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: Victor Romero <chico508@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2022 8:58 AM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: Term limits 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

Victor Romero 508 VanCortLandt park avenue Yonkers 10705 

Sent from my iPhone 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: Phyllis Apuzzo <paapuzzo59@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2022 6:00 AM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: Extending term limits 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

Please vote YES on the local law to extend term limits. Our names are : Marty and Phyllis Apuzzo. Address: 59 Deshon 
Ave Yonkers NY 10708. Thank you. 

Sent from my iPhone 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

dona ukaj <albiukajy@hotmaiLcom> 
Tuesday, November 15, 2022 8:41 PM 
CITY CLERK 
Extend term limits 

177E.17 0 \: Th1s cmdll c ail1C Jrnm an eyic ncll.euurc'c. t)o no! ojic'li cllhlc'Ililjcn.'.1 or CI1c'1i on IinLix Iron, unknown .\cnclrry or 

iUicvfk'c•IcJC/lit HIS. 

We Liridona and Bruno Ukaj residents of 25 main street (first district) in Yonkers ask our council woman 
Shanae Williams to support extension of the low on term limits. You have our votes ( support)for YAY. 

Sent from my T-Mobile 5G De892129vice 
Get Outlook for Android 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

i 

anna zuccarelli <az101280@aol.com> 
Wednesday, November 16, 2022 7:35 AM 
Teresa Ricciardi; CITY CLERK 
Re: Council Members 

-lTTE \ TIO.\ . Ilrts rmc,rl c'clnlc• Irunl cln ctrtrrnul sow-cc. Do nu! ulk'n cultic lnnc?I!S or c•Iic'A on links Irnnl Lnknoirn . 'ncic'/'s or 

_..__. 

i 
IInc V/lc'c lc.' cI c'!1!c!llS. 

Anna Zuccarelli 
62 Maria Lane 
Yonkers New York 10710 

Sent from the all new AOL app for lOS 

On Wednesday, November 16, 2022, 7:33 AM, Teresa Ricciardi <teresa.ricciardi@yonkersny.gov> wrote: 

Please provide your name and home address 

Original Message 

From: anna zuccarelli <az101280@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 7:51 PM 
To: CITY CLERK <CITYCLERK@YonkersNY.gov>
Subject: Council Members 

Al"1'ENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on 
links from unknown senders or unexpected emails. 

Please vote yes to extend term limits! if we the people like the job that is being done shouldn't 
,we have the opportunity to vote for them to continue and extend their term. 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

marie Zuccarelli <mariezuccareili@yahoo.com> 
Tuesday, November 15, 2022 7:34 PM 
CITY CLERK 
CONTINUE MAYOR MIKE SPANO'S TERM FOR FOUR MORE YEARS!!! 

.I I7h.\ TK).\ : This c'uhul came Iralll an cCCR'rnaI SUllrc'c'. I)ri no! Npcn aiiJchln~ 171. or Cllc'!< on Ii,:k.\ Irn,n llnknowi: c'c'nci('rc or 

llncxhc'ck' l c'nl,lih. 

Dear councilmembers, 

I usually don't get involved with politics, but, I couldn't help but express my admiration towards Mike Spano as 
a person and a mayor of this great city of Yonkers. I have seen the phenomenal work done by Mayor Mike 
Spano an 
I urge you to vote to extend term limits to allow our mayor for four more years, as he is personable just as he is 
professional. I would love to continue to see our city blossom the way it has been ever since he first took the 
mayoral position, imagine what he can accomplish with another four years! 

I'm all in! PLEASE VOTE MIKE SPANO FOR FOUR MORE YEARS OF GETTING THE JOB DONE!! 

Marie Zuccarelli 
39 Larrimore Road 
Yonkers, NY 10710 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Tom P. <tomphilp723@gmail.com> 
Tuesday, November 15, 2022 5:14 PM 
CITY CLERK 
Anthony Merante 
4th Term for Mayor Spano. 
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Dear Mr. Merante, 

I urge you to extend term limits another Four years for Mayor Spano. I am born and raised in Yonkers and have 
never been more happy with growth and progress made under Mayor Mike Spano. I live in your district and 
look forward to watching Yonkers grow and flourish under Mayor Spano! Let's extend term limits and keep 
Yonkers moving forward. 

Sincerely, 
Tom Philp 
195 Croydon Rd, Yonkers, NY 10710. 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Mario <marioz56@aoLcom> 
Tuesday, November 15, 2022 4:55 PM 
CITY CLERK 
Mayor's term 
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Dear council members, please vote on an extension of another term for the mayor of Yonkers. I believe in not 
breaking anything that is not broken and this is exactly what will happen if the current mayor will not be able to 
have another term to keep doing what he has been doing for this city! Definitely one of the best mayor this city 
has ever had. Thank you Mario Zuccarelli 39 larrimore road Yonkers New York 

Sent from the all new AOL app for iOS 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: frank galasso <frankie211.gi@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 202211:55 AM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: Yonkers on the rise! 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

Dear councilmembers, 

I implore you to cast your vote to extend term limits! 
This will allow our good mayor another term. 
He has made many strides in improving the city & we need him to continue progressing Yonkers! 

This is Frankie Galasso 
218 Roberts Ave 
Yonkers, NY 10703 

And I thank you very much 

Sent from my iPhone 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject 

i
t 

t 

Dear Council Members, 

Jagdish Mitter <mitter60@icloud.com> 
Tuesday, November 15, 2022 6:40 PM 
CITY CLERK 
Yes to Extend Term Limits 
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My name is Jagdish Mitter, I reside at 24 Old Sprain Rd, Ardsley NY. 
) 

Though I live in Ardsley, I've been a long-time business owner in Yonkers under the companies Royal 
Petroleum and Castle Royale. 

Mike Spano has always been there to support entrepreneurs and growth within the city. 

His leadership allows for this city to prosper and support communities from different backgrounds and provides 
for many jobs to improve residents' quality of life. 

We urge that city council passes the appeal to extend term limits to allow Mayor Mike Spano to serve another 
term. 

Regards, 

Jagdish Mutter 
www.castlerovalenv.com
Tel: 914.588.6437
Fax: 914.902.5260
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Teresa Ricciardi 

I 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

marisaz169@aol.com 
Tuesday, November 15, 2022 2:02 PM 
CITY CLERK 
EXTEND TERM LIMITS 
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Dear Council Members, 

My name is Marisa Rios. I was born and raised in Yonkers, NY. I still reside here (46 years and counting). Mayor Mike 
Spano has been the best thing to happen here in Yonkers. I urge you to vote to extend term limits to allow our Mayor 4 
more years. Lets keep the progress going. Lets keep Yonkers strong. Lets make Yonkers stronger. The only way is to 
keep Mike Spano as our Mayor. 

Sincerely, 

Marisa Rios 
226 Mile Square Rd. 
Yonkers, NY 90701 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: Victor Gjonaj <victorgjonaj@icloud.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 2:11 PM 
To: CITY CLERK 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown sender's 
or unexpected emails. 

Victor Gjonaj 
39 burtis ave 
Yonkers NY 10701 

Please vote for extended term limits for Mayor Mike Spano 4 more years 

Sent from my iPhone 
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Monday, November 21, 2022 

Dear Members of the Yonkers City Council: 

I am writing to support the extension of term limits for elected officials in Yonkers. What makes 

Yonkers a great place to live and enjoy is the accomplishments made by Mayor Mike Spano and 

the City Council. The list is far too long to speak on, but one just has to look around the city to 

see what they are. I will share though that Yonkers is more ADA accessible which has helped 

people with disabilities be an active part of the community and enjoy what the city has to offer. 

We have curb cut ramps and accessible pedestrian traffic signals at our street intersections. We 

see more accessibility in our public buildings and parks. And we have a garden that is accessible 

for all to enjoy using their sense of touch, taste, smell, sight and hearing. 

Mayor Spano and the City Council have worked to ensure inclusiveness, accessibility and 

equality for all (wanting only the best for the citizens of Yonkers). I would like to see that 
continue by having the opportunity to vote for them if they choose to run for another term. 
Having the extension of term limits pass will open the door for that opportunity as we should 
continue to have the best in office to represent us like Mayor Spano and members of the City 
Council. - 

Thank you for all you do/God bless! 

Warm regards, 

Carole Conklin Ili :( G i 
 'l1Ot 

Resident: 4 Curran Court, Apt. 1A;~ lard,-d13
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216 Lake Avenue 
Yonkers, New York 10701 

To whom it may concern, 

On behalf of the Yonkers Arts non-profit organization; this letter is to showcase and demonstrate support for 
increasing the term limits for Mayor Spano. Mayor Spano has been a critical supporter and advocate for the arts 
here in the City of Yonkers. While we understand that the topic of increasing the limits may cause contention, we're 
confident that under the leadership of Mayor Spano, Yonkers will continue to thrive and set precedents for those to 
follow. 

The decision to support was voted and passed unanimously through the Board of Directors under the direction of 
Ray Wilcox, Executive Director. 

Thank You 

Board of Directors 
Yonkers Arts 
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Teresa Ricciardi 

From: ANTHONY DELBENE <bennny248@aol.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 7:20 AM 
To: CITY CLERK 
Subject: Term limits 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders 
or unexpected emails. 

Anthony Delbene 93 Amackassin terrace Yonkers NY 10703 914/661-1895 

Sent from my iPhone 
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